
   

Week commencing 

Monday 11th Feb 

  

Breakfast club 

We have had an amazing response to our new childcare club and the chil-

dren attending have enjoyed coming to the club and playing on the com-

puters and with friends. Reminder that you do not need to book for this 

and can simply turn up as and when you need to use it. 

Valentine Disco 

Please remember no 

football club this week 

as we will do a valen-

tine disco instead until 

4.15 £1 a ticket and 

children can come in 

own clothes on that 

day. 

Chinese New Year 

Yesterday we  

enjoyed a lovely vis-

it to My Shanghai 

for a fabulous Chi-

nese lunch. This 

year is the year of 

the pig.  

 Green trip 

This half term our green trip will take place on Friday 15th February. We 

are going swimming so swimming costumes and towels are needed. We 

will also be going bowling. You will get the letter on Thursday informing 

you if your child is green or not. 

We will be taking Nursery for a special little green reward on Thursday 

morning.  

Green standard is: 

Read at home at least twice per week 

Be on time 

Attendance of 96% or above 

Make good behaviour choices 

Have the correct uniform and PE kit 

Always try their best—effort 

Turtle Tots—update 

You will be pleased to know that over the next few weeks you will see 

changes to the outdoor area in Turtle Tots. Sue, Amie and Miss Fawcett 

raised a lot of money for this area and as yet no plans had been put in 

place. The Turtle Tot’s team, myself and Mr Allan as Early Years lead 

have come up with a wonderful plan and although it is costing slightly 

more money than we anticipated we are excited to see it being installed 

at the end of February. Watch this space for the new development which 

includes a new artificial grass surface to keep the children safe. 



Dates for the diary—Spring term 2019 

 

Friday 15th Feb—green trip to Concordia, swimming and bowling 

Thursday 14th Feb—Valentine party after school 

Thursday 7th March—world book day and reading workshops for parents 

Wednesday 13th March -Parents evening—1-5p.m. 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 & 2 Update 

 

I am sad to inform you all that after 11 years Mrs Brown will be 

leaving us from Easter time. Mrs Brown has been a committed and 

hardworking member of staff and worked with you all for a number 

of years. She has been off sick for a the last half term and we hope 

she may return before the end of term to say a final goodbye to 

you all. For next half term we will be continuing with Mrs  

Darbyshire teaching the beginning of the week and Mrs Bell the 

end of the week. I have advertised for a new teacher and we will 

be recruiting and interviewing early next half term. We all wish Mrs 

Brown well in her next venture. 


